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Tournament Officers Report 

 

Very little to report I’m afraid, none of the events we had planned were able to take place due to Covid and 

the lack of interest.  I am working on a County Championships for later in the year, but it is finding a centre, 

a date, and enough bowlers, however with nearly 50 entries for the trials, there may be a spark of interest. 

Ideally, we would have Junior, adult, senior and team events for both ladies/girls and men/boys. This will of 

course depend on responses. The entry levels for The County Trials were very encouraging, proving that 

there are still plenty of bowlers in Kent happy to compete. It would be nice to get back to running Masters 

and Memorial events, but realistically this is something we are unlikely to achieve this year. 

 

There was a virtual meeting chaired by The BTBA Southern Regional Officer, who has proposed a tournament 

which will involve the Southern Counties. The format has not yet been decided, but I will keep council 

informed as the tournament develops. 

 

I have had an idea for an inter centre tournament within the County, which I will continue developing, but if 

The BTBA Southern Regional Officers event(s) looks better or we can run both events, then we will.  
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